## MARCH 13, 2019 PUBLIC WORK SESSION WRV MIDDLE SCHOOL WHITE RIVER VALLEY SCHOOL CORPORATION

The White River Valley School Board of Trustees met for a public work session on March, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the cafeteria at the WRV MS Cafe with seven (7) members present: Mr. David Reed, Mr. Joseph Decker, Mr. Andrew Davis, Mr. Roger Shake, Mr. Jason Davidson, Mr. Brock Hostetter and Mr. Bruce Porter. Also: Dr. Robert Hacker, Ms. LeAnne Kelley, Mr. Jason Walton, Mrs. Jill Staggs, Mr. Troy Greenlee and Mr. Ron Sparks, SRO.

**ATTENDANCE** 

This work session is exactly what it is intended to be. The Board will conduct its work without interruption from the public. There will be a time for question/answer/comment for the board and a separate time for comments from the public in attendance.

The feasibility studies done by the Stenftenagel Group prior to the Referendum will be available during all meetings.

Mr. Reed called the meeting to order.

Dr. Hacker started with a power point financial review of the District. Board discussion followed.

Dr. Hacker presented a power point review of the Middle School's facility upkeep and improvements – items completed on the original improvement list and those items left to do.

Questions and discussion by the board members.

Public comment and questions

Scott Stenftenagel was available to answer any questions.

There will be a meeting in April following all of the building work sessions for the Board to summarize its work and to direct the Superintendent of its desired direction.